
   
 
 

     OAS NEWS RELEASE  

 
 
Toronto, Ontario: November 27, 2019  

Ontario Artistic Swimming (OAS) proudly shares more great news with our member 
community, celebrating the following four Officials who have recently achieved notable 
international FINA level promotions and/or selections. Their years of unconditional 
dedication and exemplary performance given to our sport are most appreciated and 
respected and we ask that you join us in extending sincere congratulations as follows:  

Long time members of our Ontario Artistic Swimming community: 
1) Leslie Ahara on her promotion to FINA A Level Judge 
2) Erika Linder on her promotion to FINA G Level Judge 
3) Lianna Sottile on her selection to judge at the 2020 Olympic Qualifier in Tokyo   

 
Long time member of Natation Artistique Québec 

4) Nancy Reed on her selection as our Canadian Judge at the 2020 Tokyo Olympics 

Our province and our country applaud all four of these individuals on their notable, well 
deserved achievements.   

 Thank You 

Mary Dwyer 
OAS Executive Director 


